Noroviral Infection in Public Hospitals

Since May 2006, the following public hospitals have reported cases of Noroviral infection or

gastroenteritis.

Those marked with * are still required to monitor and report the situation on

a daily basis, while other hospitals have no more new cases and the ward concerned have
resumed normal service.

1 Alice Ho Miu Ling Nethersole Hospital
2. Caritas Medical Center

3. Castle Peak Hospital

4, Haven of Hope Hospital

5. Kowloon Hospital

6. Kwong Wah Hospital

7. North District Hospital

8. Pamela Youde Nethersole Eastern Hospital
0. Pok Oi Hospital

10. Princess Margaret Hospital

11. Prince of Wales Hospital

12. Queen Elizabeth Hospital

13. Tai Po Hospital

14. Tseung Kwan O Hospital

15. United Christian Hospital

16. Wong Tai Sin Hospital

17. Yan Chai Hospital




